We are planning for the junior school development day which will be held on Tuesday 8th
November. We will have coaches from Brisbane hockey association who will take the players
through a round of skills and different drills.

Also in the planning is a tour which will be held at the end of term one.

The AGM is to be held on the 1st of November..

Mr White has a boys hockey team together and they are to play a game against ormiston college on
Saturday the 29/10 at the school.
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